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The Board of Education of Victoria Unified School District No. 432 met in special session 

for the Revenue Neutral Rate Hearing at the High School Library on September 9, 2024 at 5:30 

P.M. 

MEMBERS PRESENT    MEMBERS ABSENT 

Ryan Mauch   

Terry Dinkel   

Jeanna Wellbrock  

                  Matt Orr 

                  Brenton Hoffman  

                  Haley Gagnon  

                  Sean Rodger                                                                                                               

Superintendent:   Kimberly Woolf  

Principal:       Deena Clark 

Asst. Principal:  

Others Present:   Shelly Huser (5:40 PM), Ben Dome (5:45 PM), Brody Nowak (5:45 PM),         

Peggy Wohler (5:45 PM) 

President Ryan Mauch called the Revenue Neutral Rate Hearing to order at 5:30 P.M. 

A motion was made by Jeanna Wellbrock to approve the agenda as presented, seconded by Matt 

Orr.  Motion carried 7-0. 

REVENUE NEUTRAL RATE 2024-25—The proposed revenue neutral rate was published in 

the Russell County News on August 29, 2024.   Resolution 0924 for the Revenue Neutral Rate 

was presented to the Board.   

MOTION—A motion was made by Matt Orr to approve the Revenue Neutral Rate Resolution 

0924 allowing USD 432 to exceed the revenue neutral rate for the 24-25 budget, seconded by 

Jeanna Wellbrock. Motion carried 7-0 with a roll call vote: Ryan Mauch-yes, Sean Rodger-yes, 

Terry Dinkel-yes, Haley Gagnon-yes, Brenton Hoffman-yes, Matt Orr-yes, Jeanna Wellbrock-

yes.  
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MOTION—A motion was made by Jeanna Wellbrock to adjourn the meeting, seconded by 

Brenton Hoffman.  Motion carried 7-0. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:48 P.M. 

       

Melissa Schmidt, Clerk  


